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From the Director, Department on Aging, requesting authorization to increase by $25,055, from
$49,945 to $75,000, the Professional Services Contract with Jennifer Lefeber to manage the
Department on Aging’s evidence-based prevention programs for the period January 1, 2013, through
December 31, 2013.
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